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Reverend Albert M. Faretra, Pastor 
Fatherfaretra@saintblaise.org 
Faith Formation Director  

Mrs. Bethany Grenier, bgrenier@saintblaise.org 

Parish Business Manager 
Mrs. Paula Nieva, paulanieva@saintblaise.org 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 4:00 PM 

Sunday, 7:30 & 10:00 AM 

Daily Masses 
Monday through Wednesday 9:00 AM 

Liturgy of the Word Service— 

Thursday & Friday 9:00 AM 

Holy Days 
As announced in the bulletin and on the website 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:15-3:45 p.m. in the Reconciliation 
Room off the vestibule of the church, or by appoint-
ment. 
Baptisms 
Parents are requested to call the Rectory as soon as 

possible to arrange for the Baptismal Catechesis 

and Baptism. 

Marriages 
Contact with the Pastor should be made as far as 

possible in advance so as to allow time enough for 

the Pre-Cana Program. 
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Parish ResourcesParish ResourcesParish ResourcesParish Resources    

The mission of the Catholic communities of St. Blaise 
and St. Brendan is to be a people united in the Eucharist 
and dedicated to spreading the Good News of God’s sav-
ing love to all. We seek to encourage the full and active 
participation of all God’s children and be a place where 
they can come to know, love, and serve God. Guided by 
the Holy Spirit, we give witness to the teachings of Jesus 
Christ by actively living the corporal and spiritual works 
of mercy, thereby being signs of God’s love in the world. 
 

Loaves & Fishes Food PantryLoaves & Fishes Food PantryLoaves & Fishes Food PantryLoaves & Fishes Food Pantry    
Director: Laura SalamyDirector: Laura SalamyDirector: Laura SalamyDirector: Laura Salamy    

lsalamy@saintblaise.orglsalamy@saintblaise.orglsalamy@saintblaise.orglsalamy@saintblaise.org    
Wednesdays 11:00 to 1:00 pm 

We are always in need and very grateful for 
Donations of dry goods, paper goods, and 

Can goods. Please call the Rectory for more 
Information and/or assistance 

 
Bible Based Faith SharingBible Based Faith SharingBible Based Faith SharingBible Based Faith Sharing    

Every Tuesday Evening at 7:30 pm 
In the Church Sacristy 

 
BingoBingoBingoBingo    

Every Sunday Evening at 6:00 pm 
In the Church Hall 

(doors open at 4:00 pm) 

Parish Mission StatementParish Mission StatementParish Mission StatementParish Mission Statement    

All Are Welcome HereAll Are Welcome HereAll Are Welcome HereAll Are Welcome Here    

Scripture for the week of May 31, 20154 

31 SUN Dt 4:32-34, 39-40/Rom 8:14-17/Mt     
  28:16-20 
1 Mon Tb 1:3; 2:1b-8/Mk 12:1-12 
2 Tue Tb 2:9-14/Mk 12:13-17 
3 Wed Tb 3:1-11a, 16-17a/Mk 12:18-27 
4 Thu Tb 6:10-11; 7:1bcde, 9-17; 8:4-9a/
  Mk 12:28-34 
5 Fri Tb 11:5-17/Mk 12:35-37 
6 Sat Tb 12:1, 5-15, 20/Mk 12:38-44 
7 SUN Ex 24:3-8/Heb 9:11-15/Mk 14:12-
  16, 22-26 
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DID YOU KNOW THAT BINGO IS 
OUR BIGGEST FUNDRAISER? Last 
year, bingo raised 29,520.00 for 
the parish. The faithfulness of our 
long-time, dedicated volunteers 

keep the games going and we are most grateful. Please 
consider volunteering one Sunday evening a month 
that’s all we’re asking-5:30-9:30 pm with a snack too! 
Give the parish office a call for further details. Thank 
you. 

Catholic Vacation Bible School 2015 is coming!! 
The news has arrived! We’re going to EVEREST! Join 
us! We’ll embark on an icy expedition that empowers 
kids to overcome obstacles with God’s awesome 
power and anchors kids in rock-solid Bible truths that 
will guide them through life’s challenges. Together, 
we’ll be conquering challenges with God’s mighty 
power! It all happens at the Everest VBS!  
 
Who: Open to those age 5 by August 31st, through 
grade 6 as of September 2015 (Sixth graders register 
as Counselors In Training, CIT’s) 

Where: Saint Brendan’s Church Hall 
When: You will have a choice of two sessions: July 6-
10 and July 13-17. 
Time: Monday through Friday from 9:00 am-12 Noon. 
Sign me up! Registrations and volunteer applications 
will be available April 1st; for more information con-
tact Beth Grenier at 508-966-1258 x13 or e-mail at 
bgrenier@saintblaise.org 

 

Count Down to Christmas Fair! Yes, 
we are planning now for our annual 
Count Down to Christmas Fair, only 
173 days until the Fair! We need 
your help with many jobs that can be 
accomplished now in anticipation for 
the fall. Here is how you can help… 

 
Mailing Committee ~ Looking for something to do 
with the kids this summer? Why not come to the rec-
tory and help stuff envelopes for the Count Down to 
Christmas Fair mailing. If you would like to volunteer, 
call the office or e-mail Paula at 
paulanieva@saintblaise.org.  
 
Holy Stitchers ~ Looking for a night out to socialize 
and do crafts? The Holy Stitchers will soon be meet-
ing to put together crafts for the craft table. Keep an 
eye on the bulletin and the website for the schedule.  
 
Raffle Table and Baskets ~ Going on vacation this 
summer? Why not pick something up to donate to the 
raffle table or put a basket together with items from 
your vacation destination!  
 

Thank you for your  

continued support! 

 
 

The Holy Father will be in 
Philadelphia for the World 
Meeting of Families in 2015! 
The Holy Father, Pope Francis, 
will be in Philadelphia the week-

end of September 26-27, 2015 for the conclusion of 
the World Meeting of Families. St. Blaise Parish work-
ing in collaboration with St. Brendan Parish, will be 
sponsoring a bus trip to Philadelphia on Sunday Sep-
tember 27th to participate in the Holy Father’s closing 
Mass. Save The Date! The particulars of the Mass 
have not yet been finalized so please watch the bulle-
tin for specifics and updates.  

The Seven Cooks from St. Blaise have 

been Selected!  

St. Blaise and St. Brendan will hold a 
“Stations of the Sauce” cook-off! There 
will be 7 people from each parish 
(including Fr. Al and Fr. Mullen!) who 
will submit 2 gallons of their home-
made tomato sauce for parishioners of 

both parishes to taste and judge! The event will take 
place on Saturday evening October 24, 2015 from 
6:00-8:00 pm at St. Blaise Parish Hall. Mark your cal-
endars now and save the date! The Cooks who will 
be competing from St. Blaise 
are: Fr. Al, Brian Sutherland, 
Lynda Clancy, Barbara De-
Maria, Mary Trudeau, Jennifer 
Altomonte, and Angela Siegel. 
We will need YOU to do the judg-
ing! So again, save the date for an 
evening of fun and laughs!  

207 Days 
Until  

Christmas 
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~3rd Annual Flea Market ~ 
St. Blaise Parish 

Saturday, June 13, 2015 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Rain or Shine 
Free Admission! 

 
The Flea Market will include crafters, vendors, civic 
organizations, and a cookout sponsored by the Bel-
lingham Knights of Columbus. 
 
Vendors Wanted~ We are currently seeking the 
participation of vendors, crafters and local or-
ganizations. All spaces are outside, 20’ x 20’  and 
are $30.00. Please call the office for more infor-
mation or questions, 508-966-1258 x10 or e-mail 
Paula Nieva at paulanieva@saintblaise.org 
 
Volunteers Needed ~ Many volunteers are needed 
to assist throughout the day. If you can volunteer 
even one hour, please contact the office. 
 
Flea Market Meeting ~ The next meeting for anyone 
interested in assisting with the Flea Market will be 
held on Tuesday June 2nd at 7:00 pm in the Rectory 
conference room.  

ACTIVITIES & EVENTS & MEETINGS 

Choir Practice  

Tuesday Evenings 

7:00 pm in the Church 

New Members are always Welcome! 

Bible Based Faith Sharing 

Every Tuesday Evening 

7:30 in the Sacristy 

All Are Welcome! 

 St. Vincent de Paul 

Monday, June 8th 

7:00 pm in the Sacristy 

Knights of Columbus 

Wednesday June 17th 

7:30 pm in the 

Rectory Basement 

Pray the Rosary 

With the Knights of Columbus 

Second Friday of the month at St. Bren-

dan’s Parish and the Third Friday 

Of the month at St. Blaise Parish 

Both at 7:00 pm, ALL ARE WELCOME 

     The Parish Council  

will meet On  

Wednesday, June 10th 

7:00 PM in the Sacristy 

The next Knights of Columbus Meat 

Raffle will be held on Saturday eve-

ning June 6th at 7:00 pm in the 

church hall. Don’t miss all the fun! 

Prayer Shawl Ministry will meet on 
Monday June 1st 

in the rectory  at 6:30 pm 

 

 Wishing a very 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

To  
Marie Crossland! 

Looking for volunteer opportunities to do as a family 
this summer? The Food Pantry is looking for families, 
coworkers, friends, students, etc. to volunteer on a 
Wednesday morning from 9:00 to 10:30 to make 
sandwiches for the food pantry. You only need to vol-
unteer for one Wednesday! If you can not volunteer to 
come in and assist, you may consider making a dona-
tion of fruit, snacks, or juice boxes to go along with the 
sandwiches. If interested please contact Laura at 
lsalamy@saintblaise.org. 

Grandma’s Attic: Donations for our yard sale 
“Grandma’s Attic” may be dropped off at the church 
the weekend of June 6th & 7th after all the Masses. 
Due to space limitations we can not accept donations 
until that weekend. 

Congratulations to Beth Grenier! Dur-
ing Beth’s first year here as Faith Forma-
tion Director, She has been very busy not 
only with the job, and her music ministry, 
but she has been going to school and this 
weekend she graduated! Beth has earned 
her Catechetical Certification through the 
Archdiocese. Congratulations! 
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Saturday, May 30 
4:00 pm Our Deceased Parishioners 
Sunday, May 31 
7:30 am Marie Sacco 
10:00 am Mary Alice Henderson 
Saturday, June 6 
4:00 pm Edgar and Medora Guilbert 
Sunday, June 7 
7:30 am Omer and Anna Gaboury 
10:00 am Therese Gareau 

Mass Intentions Journey In Faith 

 
                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MaryClare, Ron, Rose, Fr. Peter, AnnMarie, 
Ann, Peter, Elaine, Sidley, Ken, Dorothy, Ra-
chel, Lauren, CJR, Rob, Kevin, Aurora, Joan, 
Pauline, George, Chris, Kathy, Victoria, 

Gerry, Wendy, Brian, Sid, Vasco, Pam, Rich, Karen, 
Marie, Tom, Liz, Jim, Michael, John, Jennifer, Lynn, 
Joelle, and Nolan 

The next 500 Club drawing will be 
held Sunday May 31st after the 10:00 
Mass. Join us for coffee, donuts, and a 
chance to be a prize winner!! 

~JOURNEY IN FAITH NEWS~ 
2015-2016 Journey in Faith Registra-
tions are now available! Registration 
forms are now being accepted through 
July 16, 2015, registrations received af-
ter July 16th will be assessed a late fee. To 

ensure there is space in your preferred session, regis-
ter early! Forms can be found on the Faith Formation 
bulletin board, located near the bathroom in the Vesti-
bule of the Church, or on the website, 
www.saintblaise.org. For more information or ques-
tions please contact Beth Grenier at 
bgrenier@saintblaise.org  or call the office. 

For the month of June the food pantry is in  
need cereal as well as side dishes. Please 
keep the food pantry in mind during the sum-
mer months when donations are low. Thank 
you for your continued support. The 2015 Catholic Appeal cam-

paign is well underway at St. 

Blaise. So far, 88 Parishioners 

have participated, and to-

gether, we have raised $13,214 toward our goal of 

$21,347 (62%) Thank you to all who already have 

participated. Your generosity will benefit hundreds 

of pastoral, charitable, and educational programs at 

work within the Archdiocese of Boston, and at St. 

Blaise. With $8,133 left to raise, we need the partici-

pation of every parishioner. If you have yet to give, 

please pick up a pledge form at the doors of the 

church or visit 

www.bostoncatholicappeal.org. Thank you for your 

prayers and support. 

Effective the weekend of June 20th and 21st ALL 
weekend Masses will be celebrated in the air condi-
tioned parish hall. This re-location is for the conven-
ience of all parishioners, elevator service is available, 
and will continue through to and include Labor Day 
weekend. 

Office will be closed on Mondays 
and Fridays from June 1st 
through August 10th 

As the summer months approach, we hope 
that you will continue to help us meet our financial 
obligations to the continuing operation of our parish. 
Your support is greatly appreciated, thank you. Ladies of St. Ann announce Scholarship Winners ~ 

Thanks to all the support from St. Blaise Parishioners, 
the Ladies of St. Ann were able to offer two $500.00 
scholarships again this year! The winners of the schol-
arships are Ryan Gonthier and Connor Hickey, Con-
gratulations!  

PARKING FOR THE PANTRY: On the 4th of July, St. 
Blaise will allow parking in our lot for a donation of a 
canned or dry good for the food pantry, free will cash 
donations will also be welcome. Volunteers are 
needed to assist that evening after the 4:00 pm Mass. 
If you can help please e-mail Paula or call the office. 

 

Ladies’ of St Ann Covered Dish: The Ladies of St. 
Ann will be holding their annual covered dish meeting 
on Thursday June 11th at 6:00 pm in the church hall. 
NEW MEMBERS ARE WELCOME. If you would like 
more information please contact Marie Crossland at 
508-883-4415. 
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Mount St. Charles Fine Arts Summer Camp is a two 
week, full-day co-ed summer program at Mount St. 
Charles Academy in Woonsocket for all children en-
tering grades 5-10 in September. Campers create a six 
-course schedule, choosing from more than 100 fun 
and informative classes in art, dance, music, drama, 
And related arts! The camp runs 8:00 am to 4:00 pm, 
Monday through Friday, July 20-31. Tuition of 
$350.00 includes materials. For more information, 
visit  http://www.mountsaintcharles.org/

25th and 50th Wedding Anniversary Mass 
His Eminence, Sean Cardinal O’Malley, OFM invites all 
couples celebrating their 25th or 50th wedding anni-
versary in 2015 to the Silver and Golden Wedding An-
niversary Mass at the Cathedral of the Holy Cross. The 
Mass will be celebrated on June 14th at 11:30 and will 
include a renewal of vows. Family members and 
friends are welcome to attend. For more information 
and to register, please visit bostoncatholic.org/
WeddingAnniversaryMass. Please register by June 1 
to have your name included in the printed list of anni-
versary couples. A formal invitation and more infor-
mation will be mailed to each registered couple in 
May. 

~ The Solemnity of the  
Most Holy Trinity~ 

Here it is – we’ve been commissioned, 
right along with the disciples. Go. Bap-
tize. Teach. All imperatives. Equally im-
portant – perhaps even more important 

– is the last line: “…. I am with you always, until the 
end of the age.” Evangelization is the work of the 
whole Church – and we’re not alone. He is with us AL-
WAYS. 

Father’s Day Remembrance and Cards: A special 
booklet remembering our Fathers, Grandfathers, 
or special loved ones living or deceased will be avail-
able Father’s Day weekend, Forms can be found at 
the doors of the church. All names should be submit-
ted by June 14th. 
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The Theological Institute
for the New Evangelization

Saint John’s Seminary
Master of Arts in Ministry

and Master of Theological Studies 
Location: 149 Washington Street, Brighton

2015 Summer Courses • Auditors Welcome

Learning from Within 
the Heart of the Church

NO

CHARGE Seventh Annual June Biblical Seminar
The Family in the Bible

Prof. Celia Sirois, Mondays, June 1, 8, 15, and 22, 2015 ~ 7-9 pm

Session I: May 27-July 29, Wednesday Evenings (3 credits)
Wed. 6:00-9:00 pm Basic Truths of the Catholic Faith, Rev. Paul E. Ritt (MAM Core) 

Wed. 6:00-9:00 pm Introductory Latin, Dr. M. Kakavas (Elective)  

Session II: May 26-July 9 (2 credit electives)
Tues. 6:00-9:00 pm �The “Terrible Beauty” of the Prophecy of Jeremiah, Prof. Celia Sirois 

Tues. 6:00-9:00 pm �Religious Education & the Impact of the Second Vatican Council, Prof. Susan Kay 

Wed. 6:00-9:00 pm Spirituality for Ministry, Rev. George P. Evans  

Wed. 6:00-9:00 pm �Theology of Love: Being, Incarnation, and Contrariety, Dr. David Franks  

Thurs. 6:00-9:00 pm �Challenging the Landscape of Loss: Spiritual and Psychological Insights for 
Bereavement, Rev. Terence Curley  

Thurs. 6:00-9:00 pm Women, Sex, and the Church, Dr. Angela Franks 

Register for courses or the Biblical Seminar at  
www.sjs.edu or www.theologicalinstitute.org.

Contact info: 617-779-4104, ext.1
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Join us as we welcome Summer with delicious desserts and music 
from the Jazz Trio “String Swing.” Enjoy our lovely outdoor garden 
area, and tour our beautiful community.

Saturday, June 26 th, 2 – 4  pm

Kindly  RSVP by June 23  | 978.369.4728

68 Commonwealth Avenue West Concord, MA 01742 ConcordPark.net

Booklets
Bookmarks
Business Cards
Calendars
Door Hangers
Flyers/Brochures
Greeting Cards
Magnets
Newsletters

Notepads
Plastic Cards
Postcards
Posters
Presentation 
Folders
Stickers
Table Tent Cards
& much more

Proud Printers of This Bulletin

Save 30% to 50% On Most Printing Costs!
If you bring your printing to a chain store  

or other printer, money is leaving  
with those print jobs.  

We can help save you money.

What’s Inside

617-779-3777 
printing@PilotPrinting.net

www.PilotPrinting.net

MIRIAM GOODMAN

CORY SILKEN

ARTHUR GRIFFIN

Through a unique collaboration with The 
Cambridge Homes, a local assisted living 
residence and The Gri�n Museum, come 
view remarkable and inspiring photography 
in a comfortable home-like setting. 

ARTHUR GTHUR GTHUR RIFFINRIFFINTHUR RIFFINTHUR GRIFFINGTHUR GTHUR RIFFINTHUR GTHUR 

MAC T A

N E E  New England Open May 28th to June 1st 

June 28th to July 1st 

New England Jr. Clay Court Championships 
July 10th to July 13th 

New England Jr. Hard Court Championships
August 14th to August 17th 

Francisco Montoya Academy Director

Celeste Frey Academy Manager

Alex Howard Head Coach

Dave Colby
Junior Program Director

Daniel Quiceno Tennis Professional

Chris ClaytonTennis Professional  

Francisco Montoya | fmontoya@mactennis.com 
978-526-8900 ext. 232

Celeste Frey | cfrey@mactennis.com  
978-526-8900 ext. 351  

SUMMER 
2010

Ramp up Your Game
June 14th to August 27thMondays - Fridays

1:30 - 5:30 pm 
8 years and up

•

•

•

•

•

Chowder
FEST

KAFIN OILKAFIN OILKAFIN OILKAFIN OIL
• Automatic Delivery  •  Budget Plans

• Service  • Sales  • Installations  •  Central Air 
• 24 Hour-Emergency Service
 •  Complete Heating Systems 

401-765-3881
 Fax 401-765-1224     •    www.kafinoil.com

Please Support our Generous Sponsors

Suzanne L. 
Ranieri

Cell 508-380-1643 • Home 508-883-1477
Office 508-541-5559

EVERYTHING SUE TOUCHES TURNS TO SOLD!

MonumentS

Thomas C. Delfanti, Proprietor

Robert Moore Monument Company 
893 Washington Street

Center of Holliston
 508-429-4536  

Whitinsville Monumental Works
1312 Providence Rd., Rt. 122

Whitinsville
508-234-5603

Owen Financial Services
For all of your income tax needs

Call 508-966-7136
* Reliable * Efficient * Trustworthy

www.OwenFinancialandTax.com
6 Mendon Street • Bellingham, MA

To make a gift in honor  
of our priests, visit 

 www.clergyfunds.org
Clergy Health and Retirement Trust 

Caring for the Well-Being of our Boston Priests

Rosaries from Flowers 
“Handmade from the Flowers 

of your Loved One”

1215 Main Street, Unit 122 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 

(978) 851-9103

www.rosariesfromflowers.com

Rachel mourns her children; She refuses to be consoled, because her 
children are no more. Thus says the Lord: “Cease from your cries of 
mourning. Wipe the tears from your eyes…There is hope for your future.” 

 Jeremiah 31:15-17   

Archdiocese of Boston

™

Project Rachel is a confidential 
Catholic outreach ministry offering 
hope and healing to women and 
men hurting from past abortions. 
Trust in the tender embrace of 
God’s merciful love.

www.ProjectRachelBoston.com
help@ProjectRachelBoston.com
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America’s Oldest Catholic Newspaper

Subscribe: 617-779-3792

Subscribe to
Get the Catholic Perspective and be fully informed.
■ Words of wisdom from Pope Francis
■ Full local coverage of news and events throughout the archdiocese
■ National and International Church-related news
■ Analysis relating the teachings of the Church to current events
■ Faith related articles by locally and nationally acclaimed authors
■ Stories about the Faith and Good Works of the archdiocese
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Cartier’s Funeral Home

Francis E. Cartier Leslie A. Cartier

508-883-8383
Complete Pre-Need Funeral Planning ~ Family Owned and Operated Since 1957

151 South Main Street, Bellingham, MA 02019

Watch this video 
and see how your bulletin is made.

Scan this qr code with your 
smart phone and app.

617-779-3770

W A N T E D
Sales, Telemarketers, Etc. 

Full-time/Part-time (All Shifts) 

TheTrainingAssociates.com 
Rte.9, Westboro, MA 

Vic Melfa, CEO 

331 Main St. Milford
508-473-1309

www.franksappliance.com

• Sales • Service • Parts

617-779-4104 ext. 1 | www.TheologicalInstitute.org
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June 1, 8, 15, and 22, 2015   
Mondays, 7-9 p.m.

149 Washington St., Brighton, MA
Presented by Prof. Celia Sirois

NO CHARGE

Seventh Annual June Biblical Seminar
The Family in the Bible


